COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
P.O. BOX 2120
RICHMOND, VA 23218-2120

April 18, 2017

Dr. Deran R, Whitney
Superintendent

Suffolk County Public Schools
PO Box 1549

Suffolk, VA 23439-1549

Dr. Whitney,

The 2016-2018 Addendum to the Suffolk County Public School Technology Plan was submitted to this
office for review and was found to be in alignment with the 2015-2017 Addendum to Educational
Technology Plan for Virginia: 2010-2015.

The plan addendum was submitted as a requirement of state law. Your plan is approved for the two
year period beginning 7/1/2016-6/30/2018. Once a new Educational Technology Plan for Virginia has
been approved, a new division technology plan will need to be submitted. The new State Technology
Plan is scheduled for approval by June 30, 2017, so your division will have a full year to align your own
plan by June 30, 2018.

Please feel free to contact me at the Office of Educational Technology at {804) 225-2825 or
jean.weller@doe.virginia.gov, should you require additional information regarding technology planning.

B. Jean Weller
Office of Technology and Virtual Learning
Virginia Department of Education

Sincerely,

cc: John Littlefield, Director of Technology



